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We’re revving up the Grand Prix Circuit for the 2017/18 season and are once again heading to Liverpool for the
series curtain-raiser.

Entries are now open for the event on August 19 and 20 at the Lifestyles Tennis Centre and the entry fees have
been frozen at last season’s level for all eight main Grand Prix events this season.

The online entry system is now live, and paper entries are being accepted.  The closing date is August 2 and
players are advised to book their places quickly to avoid missing out.

Click here to enter online.

Click here to download an entry form.

This year’s circuit returns to many of the locations used in 2016/17, when we were able to use larger venues to
accommodate more players and avoid turning anyone away. For more details, see the map below.

https://www.tabletennis365.com/TableTennisEngland/Membership/Tournament/1737/
https://newsarchive.tabletennisengland.co.uk/content/uploads/2017/07/Liverpool-Paper-Entry-Form.pdf
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